
 

 

 

 

 

 

T R A V E L   A D V I S O R Y 
Re: RE-ORIENTATION WORKSHOP ON FOREST LAND USE PLANNING 

30 MAY 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

This pertains to the conduct of the Re-orientation Workshop on Forest Land Use Planning 

which was initially scheduled on 13 to 16 June 2023, however, due to unforeseen circumstances 

and equally important undertakings of this Office, please be informed that the said schedule 

will be tentatively moved to 25 to 28 July 2023.  

 

A complete and detailed travel advisory will be released by this Office once the schedule is 

finalized. Should you have further clarifications you may directly coordinate with the Forest 

Land Use and Allocation Section thru electronic mail (frmd.fluas@fmb.denr.gov.ph) or thru 

phone (02) 8366-5809. 

 

 

For your information and guidance. 

 

 

 

 

FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU 
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